
This notification is to inform 
you that the planned controlled, 
engineered blasting at the Home 

Road Water Plant (aka Fourth Water 
Plant) project site is scheduled to 

begin mid-June 2025 and continue 
through Spring of 2026.

Please note that these controlled, 
engineered blasting activities will 

be closely monitored in accordance 
with the project requirements. 

Although controlled, engineered 
blasting may be heard and/or felt 

near the construction site, vibration 
levels will be closely monitored to 
ensure they are within acceptable 
industry and regulatory limits for 

this type of construction.

IMPORTANT
NOTICE



If you have questions related to this project 
or the controlled, engineered blasting 

please visit the project website at

cbuswater.com
This website includes a frequently asked 

questions (FAQ) page and a contact page  
for public questions.

You may also direct questions to the  
project hotline at 

(614) 645-2675 
and the project email 

cbuswater@columbus.gov

Home Road 
Water Plant


